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28/05/2022  21:56:092022/1265/P OBJNOT K Annandale(nee 

Greenfield)

I object to the proposed plan in its entirety. The plan as it stands will block out far too much light from the 

accompanying property at 13 Inglewood Road. It will completely block light to the basement flat at the rear and 

will also significantly impact both the light to the first floor flat and the the first floor flat's garden. I request a 

viewing of the impact on the adjacent property of 13 Inglewood Road before any assessment is made on the 

plan. Given that the majority of people are now working from home for at least part of a week, this significantly 

impacts the well-being of both current and future occupants of these properties. I also note the lack of 

notification to either tenants or the landlord of the basement flat by the applicants. I would also like to draw the 

council's attention that during the various lockdowns, and interim periods between them, there was a 

significant amount of noisy building works at 15 Inglewood Road and despite requests to keep these to a 

minimum during office hours as people were working from home, the works continued unabated. This meant 

that the road facing windows at 13 Inglewood were unable to be open for significant portions of the day during 

this time and that at times working from home was not an option due to the noise volumes. 

In addition, I echo the comment made by my neighbour that there was no direct contact made to me by the 

council on this application and it was only due to one of our other freeholders being eagle eyed that I am even 

aware of the building works.

Lastly I would like to draw attention to the fact that this is in a conservation area and that an extension would 

not be in keeping with the neighbourhood.
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